
Dogs are not allowed within the Nature 

Preserve. If you brought your dog, please 

enjoy the Outer Harbor pathways along 

Fuhrmann Blvd instead. 

PLEASE KEEP IN MIND: 

Parks and trails are open sunrise to sunset. 

Do not use parks or trails if you are 

exhibiting  COVID-19 symptoms. 

Follow CDC guidance on personal hygiene 

prior to visiting parks and trails. 

Go by yourself or those you live with. 

Avoid crowded areas. If a space cannot be 

enjoyed safely, go home or discover a new 

park. 

Observe the CDC’s minimum recommended 

physical distancing of 6 feet and step off of 

the trail when passing other trail users. 

Do not use playgrounds or other 

frequently touched surfaces. 

Be mindful of park rules and additional 

posted safety regulations in effect. 


